
September 19th, 1927

Dear Sir. Beatty:-

Thank you very much for sending 
me 21r. James’ letter.

McGill University has not the 
slightest objection to the shoving of this film 
in Montreal. 7"e rejoice with the University of 
Toronto in the growth attained in the past and the 
bright prospects for the future.

I havo written to Mr. Dahn as 
requested and also to Mr. Jamas.

Yours faithfully,

Principal.

E .W . Beatty, Esq., 1C • C • , L B « D . , 
Chancellor, MoGill University, 
Montreal, Que.


